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Bolton CRC reuse store, drop-off area will be closing temporarily

	Peel Region will be temporarily closing the reuse store and its drop-off area at its Bolton Community Recycling Centre for a week

at the end of February so that it can refresh the facilities.

The store and drop-off area will be closed for general maintenance and upgrades from Feb. 27 at 4:30 p.m. to March 8 at 8:30 a.m.

?We're pleased to refresh these facilities for the residents who shop at the reuse store and the residents who continue to donate so

generously,? commented Peel's acting manager of Waste Operations Dwayne Cromwell.

While the reuse store and its drop-off area are closed, residents are asked to either hold their donations until the Bolton store

reopens, take donations to Heart Lake and Caledon Community Recycling Centres, or call the Canadian Diabetes Association

Clothesline or Salvation Army Donation Line for pick-up.
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